
 

The Probe College Fair will be Thursday, November 9, 2023, at Calvary Day School. This is open 
to 11th and 12th grade students. Students must register using the link or the QR code. More 
information will be forthcoming. 

https://www.gaprobe.org/student-fair-registration/savannah%20fair/ 

 

 

 


